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Members Present: Karen Smith, Adrien Presley, Joseph Sencibaugh, Andrei Klyukovski, Scott 
Alberts, Doug Davenport, Maria Di Stefano, Daette Lambert, Troy Paino, Charles Tomlinson  
 
Members Absent: Paul Yoder, Nancy Asher, Marty Eisenberg 
 

• Doug Davenport gave a brief history of the Assessment Committee.  It was suspended 
for the 2008-2009 academic year to be assessed by the Assessment Task Force.  

• The charge of the 2009-2010 Assessment Committee is to make and implement 
changes.  The Assessment Task Force has come up with some guiding principles for this 
year’s Committee. 

• Members of the Assessment Task Force attended a conference on assessment in 
Indiana.  While Truman is still a leader in assessment in many ways, it has also fallen 
behind in some areas. 

• Wabash College is preparing to conduct a second round of a study on assessment, and 
Truman has been invited to participate.  Doug Davenport will look into the application 
deadline and details of this study. 

• Karen Smith was appointed as the 2009-2010 Assessment Committee Chair. 
• Once the Director of the Student Interview Project has been selected, he or she will be 

an ex-officio member of the Committee.      
• Daette Lambert will work with Chair Karen Smith to set up future meetings. 
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